
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/19/2013 1:32:50 PM
Subject: RE: Governor's letter

Letter looks great!

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 9:36 AM
To: Amy Duffy
Subject: FW: Governor's letter
Importance: High

Amy,
I will work on getting this support letter signed. I just wanted to double check with PRT that the letter is accurate and 
nothing else should be added?
Thoughts?
Thanks,
Katherine

From: Carolyn Vanagel [mailto:cvanagel@hhiconcours.com]
Sent: Saturday, August 17, 2013 1:19 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; 'Duane Parrish'
Cc: 'Tom Conner'
Subject: FW: Governor's letter
Importance: High

Katherine & Duane,

Hope you are both well and having a terrific end of summer. We are very busy here in Hilton Head filled with
excitement and anticipation for our event being this year at the Port Royal Golf Club next to the Westin. We are
already receiving tremendous national attention for Hilton Head so all bodes well. We want to make sure the
Governor's support of our event is showcased in our program, but we are on deadline to get a letter in from her.
Attached is a letter that was sent to you Katherine by our editor, Bev Conner. We must have the Governor's final
signed copy by end of next week if we are to include it.
Could you help us move this forward?

Let me know if you need anything and when to expect it? Many thanks and hope to see you here this fall. I will be in 
touch with more details on that front.

Many thanks,

All the best,

Carolyn Vanagel 
President
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Hilton Head Island Motoring Festival & Concours d'Elegance
1 Cardinal Rd, Suite 16
Hilton Head Island, SC 29926
(843)785-7469 (office)
(843)384-2163 (cell)
www.HHIMotoringFestival.com
www.facebook.com/HiltonHeadIslandConcoursdElegance

From: Tom Conner [mailto:connertb@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 09, 2013 4:41 PM 
To: Carolyn Vanagel
Subject: RE: Governor's letter

Here it is.

Bev

From: cvanagel@hhiconcours.com
To: connertb@hotmail.com
Subject: RE: Governor's letter
Date: Fri, 9 Aug 2013 16:31:35 -0400

Could you send me the letter and I will send a note with the attachment to Katherine. I am also going to send to 
Duane Parrish who is the head of tourism, do see if he will help,

Thanks!

Carolyn

From: Tom Conner [mailto:connertb@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2013 2:00 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Hilton Head Island Motoring Festival & Concours d'Elegance 

Katherine:

Our twelfth Hilton Head Island Motoring Festival & Concours d'Elegance is the last weekend in October
through the first weekend in November. We are hoping to again have a welcoming letter from Governor Haley 
to place in the front of our program book. Our deadline for submission is mid-August.

Attached is a draft of a letter that she may use. I would appreciate your having the Governor sign it and send 
it via email back to me with a picture at your earliest convenience.
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Connertb@hotmail.com

Thank you for your assistance. 

Beverly Conner

mailto:Connertb@hotmail.com

